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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2008 11:59 AM
To: 'Dennis Dettloff'
Cc: Borgh, Bill:
Subject: RE: RO0000352, Castro Valley

Dennis, 

  Please include a discussion of the attempts to locate MW-4 in your report so it is properly documented and in one 

report.  You can include references to former TRC reports.  It sounds like the only thing left to try is GPR.    You can 

always request an extension if the October 7 deadline is too soon.  Please do so in writing (e-mail) after the fieldwork is 

scheduled and include a date which you feel you will be able to meet.   

Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:DDettloff@deltaenv.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2008 11:14 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Borgh, Bill: 

Subject: RE: RO0000352, Castro Valley 

 
Ms. Jakub: 
  
Delta and TRC have each made an attempt to locate monitoring well MW-4.  TRC tried to locate the well by using a metal 
detector and digging in the last know location of the well without any success.  In addition, Delta had Morrow Surveying 
survey and mark the well location based on the previous survey data (see attached).  As you can see the location is in a 
new driveway on private property.   
  
What I would like to recommend is that Delta return to the site with a subcontractor using ground penetrating radar to 
locate the exact position of the well before we attempt to abandoned it.  Subsequent to locating the well, Delta and 
ConocoPhillips (COP) will attempt to gain access to the private property and properly abandoned the well.  This will likely 
take some time and wont be completed prior to the submittal of the required report.   
  
If you have any questions don't hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager - ConocoPhillips West 
Delta Consultants 
11050 White Rock Road #110 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 
Direct (916) 503-1261 
FAX (916) 638-8385 
  
 

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2008 10:45 AM 

To: Borgh, Bill: 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Dennis Dettloff 

Subject: RO0000352, Castro Valley 

Dear Mr. Borgh, 
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  Attached is our directive letter dated 2008-07-08 for your subject site. 

Thank you, 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged 

material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments 

thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended 

recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and 

any attachments thereto. 

                                                      

 


